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To allow for the demolition of the Terrace on the Park buildings, there will be some changes to 

traffic in the area. 

From the afternoon of Monday 13 February, Park Terrace will be reduced from three lanes to two. 

This will allow for traffic in both directions. 

Salisbury Street will be closed to all traffic however, there will be continued pedestrian access to 

public buildings. 

Residents of Salisbury Street will have vehicle access from Montreal Street. 

It is hoped that Salisbury Street will be opened to one or two lanes of traffic by the weekend 

 


